
Nursery News @ RPA 

Follow us on Twitter  @RowParkAcademy and on our Facebook page Rowley park Primary Academy Nursery 

Welcome Back! 

We hope you have had a good half 

term despite the weather!  The      

children have come back very keen to 

learn and play. 

Wellies and uniform 

Polite reminder that the school      

uniform for nursery is on the website, 

and includes a PAIR OF WELLIES to be 

left in nursery please! All children 

should have a spare set of clothes in 

a bag every day please. We do get 

wet and muddy! 

Resources plea! 

If anyone has any good quality       

outdoor/garden toys or children’s 

magazines that you no longer need 

we would really appreciate them for 

the children! 

WALT stands for ‘we are learning to’. 

This half term our continuing Learning       

Challenge is to create a parade for our  

families! Please note the date of our  

parade is  Weds 27th March  - please 

keep this afternoon free to attend the        

parade! 

The children are learning dances, songs 

and will be making their own                   

instruments, masks and flags to           

accompany. They will also be discussing 

their costume so we will let you know 

what they want to dress as and be asking 

if its possible for you to help with their 

costume. 

The children will be making their own 

street food refreshments which we will 

be selling on the day. 

Phonics 

Letter sounds taught so far: 

m,a,s,t,p,d,I,n,c  

We teach the sounds not the name. 

Important dotes:  

Parent's Evening 7th March 

Monday 12th March Mother’s Day Tea  1.45 –3.15 

Tuesday 28th March Easter Bonnet Parade      Wednesday 27th March Nursery parade for parents  

Thursday 29th March Parents Lunch and  then break up 3pm 

Stories to share: 


